
  

 

Barb Collins  called the March 6, 2014 Senior Commission Meeting to order 

at 1:00 p.m. 

 Members Present: Phyllis Zea, Helen Winkel and Mike Vallone. 

No Health & Human Resource report due to the medical leave of Lisa 

Anthony. 

St. Vincent DePaul report by Mike Vallone. At this time we have a large of 

quantity of food on the shelves.  Money donations have been down.  Mike 

informed us of the pancake breakfast the last Sunday of every month.  

Phyllis informed the members  of the St. Patrick’s Day dinner at Leyden 

Township on March 15
th

. She also brought in two articles on credit card 

fraud, how to prevent it and how to deal with it. 

Barb reminded the members about the blood drive on March 14
th

.  

The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Barbara Collins 


